
OWL OBSERVER NEWS- January 29, 2021

Important Dates to Remember

● January 29th -  School Closed for Students
● January 29th - Conference Schedule Window Opens 6:00 am
● February 3rd - MAP Testing - Grades 1-5 Reading 9:00 - 11:00
● February 5th - Report Cards Issued
● February 5th - Conference Schedule Window Closes 10:00 pm
● February 10th - MAP Testing - Grades 1 -5 Math 9:00 - 11:00
● February 10th - Parent Teacher Conferences
● February 11th - Half Day of School for Students
● February 11th - Parent Teacher Conferences
● February 12th - No School for Students

A Message from Administration
Dear Families,

Black History Month is an annual celebration of achievements by Black Americans and a time for recognizing
the central role of African Americans in U.S. history. At Ducketts Lane Elementary School we are excited to
celebrate Black History Month. Each morning students are announcing Black History and Black Lives Matter
facts to our entire school body. Additionally, our teachers have been implementing engaging activities to
supplement our curriculum throughout the month of February.

Have a wonderful weekend.

Mrs. Balter and Mrs. Madden

Counselor Corner
It was great to see so many students in every grade participate in the Counselor Chat and Chew this week! We
will continue to plan other opportunities for lunch bunches throughout the rest of the school year, so continue to
check in the Owl Observer and Canvas.

Please take a few minutes to check out the DLES January School Counseling Connection Newsletter!
This is a great resource for students and parents to read together. Included in the School Counseling
Connection newsletter are celebrations, activities for home as well as self-care ideas. Newsletters will be
created and shared bi-monthly.

Healthy Tips from the Health Room

The health room has added more info and resources for the DLES community, check it out on the website or
click DLES health

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fdocument%2Fd%2F1iBmUhxob3-bs6jbB-SZiNsG8x8g83tmm8Inwob7c8QI%2Fedit%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=04%7C01%7CJulie_Forman%40hcpss.org%7C31f5404bc906400e79db08d8bd504305%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C0%7C0%7C637467499700302466%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=PRe0wWx%2BPnPp0enwJazcoZ1bJGE45nsmrvkheLU2hlQ%3D&reserved=0
https://dles.hcpss.org/news/2020/11/important-message-dles-health-room


Contact diann_rocha@hcpss.org or alicia_fleischer@hcpss.org for health room assistance.

Parent Teacher Conferences

Parent Teacher Conferences will take place on Wednesday, February 10, 2021 and Thursday, February 11, 2021.
Conferences will be with your student's Math Teacher.

The HCPSS Connect/Family File account is used to schedule the conferences.  You may sign up for conferences
starting today.  You can log on to HCPSS Connect at http://www.hcpss.org/connect to access Synergy Conference
Management. Please note, the conference system works best when using a personal computer, not a mobile device or
tablet.  You need to log in with your Parent/Guardian information, not the student information to schedule a
conference.  You can then choose your desired conference time from each teacher’s availability. All conferences are
virtual.  When signing up for your conference please make note of the Google Meet code. You will also receive a
reminder email two days before your conference with the Google Meet code.

For assistance with scheduling your conferences, please click SYN073 Parent Conference Parent-7.pdf for
detailed instructions.

The conference window for scheduling conferences will close on Friday, February 5 at 10:00pm. There is a limited
number of conference times so please sign up early.

If you have any questions please email Julie Forman, Teacher's Secretary, at julie_forman@hcpss.org for assistance.

2019-2020 Yearbooks- ONLY 26 LEFT!!

Ducketts Lane Elementary still has 2019-2020 Yearbooks available. If you attended Ducketts Lane Elementary
last school year and would like to purchase a Yearbook, the cost is $10.00.  Please make the check made
payable to Ducketts Lane Elementary School.  To purchase a Yearbook please bring your check to the front
vestibule at DLES, call the school at 410-313-5050 to let them know you are there, and a staff member will
bring you a yearbook. Please come to DLES between 9:00 am - 3:00 pm. We have a limited number of
Yearbooks for sale.

PTA News
Join Ducketts Lane Elementary School PTA for a virtual paint party to include live, interactive and guided
instructions. Your order includes a link to access the live event and a paint kit to include all supplies needed for
the event.

Already have paint supplies but would still like to participate in the event? Order the Access ONLY pass to
receive a link to the live event to join in on the fun. Supplies not included.

Wednesday, February 24, 2021

2-4 PM

Virtual Paint Party. Supplies included.

COST:

Paint Kit: $20 per kit (Includes event access & paint supplies. $5 discount for second kit)

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FJPAzKvnELZkarjvchASlIw~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRhlQ__-fiZkYXRhPTA0JTdDMDElN0NqdWxpZV9mb3JtYW4lNDBoY3Bzcy5vcmclN0NhM2QzNmU0NzJmNjU0NmI4YTliYTA4ZDg4NzJjODI3OSU3Qzk2YTlhYzRjNDc3ZTRkYWRhMmIyOGFkM2ZjNDY3OTBiJTdDMCU3QzAlN0M2Mzc0MDc5NzI1MjMyMjMxMDMlN0NVbmtub3duJTdDVFdGcGJHWnNiM2Q4ZXlKV0lqb2lNQzR3TGpBd01EQWlMQ0pRSWpvaVYybHVNeklpTENKQlRpSTZJazFoYVd3aUxDSlhWQ0k2TW4wJTNEJTdDMTAwMCZzZGF0YT1QQVZLc1JHcHMwaEc0R1lUM1UwSVd6VkJmb0J6S2FmUXNnJTJGS3pZWkNXTHclM0QmcmVzZXJ2ZWQ9MFcHc2Nob29sbUIKAEZ_3LNf-EsW6VIWanVsaWVfZm9ybWFuQGhjcHNzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~&data=04%7C01%7CJulie_Forman%40hcpss.org%7Cd7a587b32f1d4af58e3808d8c39a8315%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C0%7C0%7C637474415672194767%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=Zlnts%2ByXvpbenXi4LjEwf7%2BqS1c4zCU52fM3JUbeFNs%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FSd-Srb3uMcNRRQcv0OaT7w~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRhlQ__P0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPXJCSWhfei1aZDUwJm1hbD04ZTZiZmQ4ZTk2M2E2NWUxNTQ4MTBkMzU2ODNkNWI2ZTA5ZDM1M2QyMTliMDBmODU2ZGI3ZWFiMGRiOTc0OGQyVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoARn_cs1_4SxbpUhZqdWxpZV9mb3JtYW5AaGNwc3Mub3JnWAQAAAAB&data=04%7C01%7CJulie_Forman%40hcpss.org%7Cd7a587b32f1d4af58e3808d8c39a8315%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C0%7C0%7C637474415672204721%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=QEgDAOdEYfbZnR1X5tOylMvMbWPfFjwOZHD3d79g68E%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FSiZdXsEMryB3H54ODzGuNQ~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRhlQ___hLFulSFmp1bGllX2Zvcm1hbkBoY3Bzcy5vcmdYBAAAAAE~&data=04%7C01%7CJulie_Forman%40hcpss.org%7Cd7a587b32f1d4af58e3808d8c39a8315%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C0%7C0%7C637474415672204721%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=P3qXS8WtE44659CvEXeRkVCJFpGGGCIN39YHUbMcrS8%3D&reserved=0


Access ONLY Pass: $5 (One pass per family. Includes event access ONLY. Supplies not included)

Order you paint kit OR Access ONLY pass at: https://forms.gle/7dmAE5JVrVgVLV7B8

Black History Month The Ducketts Lane PTA is planning a walk through exhibit this February to
honor African Americans in celebration of Black History Month. We are asking students (siblings and
family members welcome) to help us create the exhibit by coloring a page featuring a famous African
American from history. Coloring pages can be picked up from the school inside the doors during school
hours, prinited from the PTA website (https://dlespta.org/events/blackhistorymonth/) or created by you at
home. Finished pages should be dropped in the PTA box inside the school by February 1st.

Starting February 5th families are invited to walk around the outside of the school to view pages that will
be displayed in the windows all month. We hope that families will enjoy learning about some important
African Americans and the amazing contributions they have made to history.

Pasta Fundraiser Our PTA is excited to announce a new fundraiser! Shop FUN PASTA's amazing
collection of (you guessed it!) FUN pasta now through April 1st and help support our school! Check out
the goodies available at https://bit.ly/dlesptafunpasta

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2F7dmAE5JVrVgVLV7B8&data=04%7C01%7CJulie_Forman%40hcpss.org%7C8424461cabf04d274aae08d8bca2156a%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C0%7C0%7C637466751647984691%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=j3y%2B9MmjY5R2Ke4dvPkNsJcGC2rmIp6%2BrpkPIKOYksQ%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdlespta.org%2Fevents%2Fblackhistorymonth%2F&data=04%7C01%7CJulie_Forman%40hcpss.org%7C712906d49bd74cc687ab08d8bd5c0838%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C0%7C0%7C637467550265392602%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=U%2Bvs%2B%2F8Xh7lLtG3y6VC7t1Eg8K%2FZ2VvNIh5Al6%2F3HO4%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FCsFanqaSRSRTxYoFwM030w~~%2FAAAAAQA~%_8VcoBYIdYoDhSFmp1bGllX2Zvcm1hbkBoY3Bzcy5vcmdYBAAAAAE~&data=04%7C01%7Cjulie_forman%40hcpss.org%7C0aa1c04a0d844d43d25108d8b9772a92%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C0%7C0%7C637463268752514668%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=lVkAubo0Le%2F81LTxymZ42Vq1TdJpg5AZfdNl9cPE1fA%3D&reserved=0


Interested in being a seller? Please e-mail the PTA at duckettslanepta@gmail.com and they'll set you
up!"

New PTA Website EXCITING NEWS!!! The PTA has a new website! Check us out at http://dlespta.org.
There, you can see what we're up to for 2020-2021, sign up for our BRAND NEW newsletter, and stay
connected!

Join the PTA Sign up for PTA today! Please consider joining the DLES PTA, when you become a member
you are supporting students and teachers at DLES as well as the nation. Each voice makes the PTA louder when
advocating for what they need.  Please go to Ducketts Lane PTA on facebook or use the following link (you will
need to type the link into the search bar, we are having technical issues with clicking the link
https://forms.gle/zCbcPMoHTrYVNnsb8

We are here to help!
● Principal, Mrs. Balter Heidi_Balter@hcpss.org
● Assistant Principal, Mrs. Madden Courtney_Madden@hcpss.org
● Principal Secretary, Mrs. Grove Carol_Grove@hcpss.org
● Registration Support, Secretary Ms. Lynette Carmen_Lynette@hcpss.org
● Attendance, Synergy and Family File Support, Secretary Mrs. Forman Julie_Forman@hcpss.org
● Counselor, Mrs. Tobin Danielle_w_Tobin@hcpss.org

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fdlespta.org%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cjulie_forman%40hcpss.org%7C94d5d86ecdee46e4d21a08d88fc294d1%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C0%7C0%7C637417413172912311%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=bMlaLpI13T9zF%2FT6gtvUBHdsZlv359C8v9qbYLmYJvg%3D&reserved=0
https://forms.gle/zCbcPMoHTrYVNnsb8
mailto:Danielle_w_Tobin@hcpss.org

